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From: Web NoReply
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 8:53 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Kevin Srewart - Saskatoon Freeway Planning Study – Phase 2 Endorsement 

Request  - CK 6003-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: FILED

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Sunday, March 3, 2024 ‐ 20:52 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Sunday, March 03, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Kevin 

Last Name: Srewart 

Phone Number : 1-780  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: Yes 

Address:  Ave NW 

Neighbourhood: King George 

City: Edmonton 

Province: Alberta 

Postal Code: T6C  
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Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Rewild Alberta! 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Phase 2 Functional Design Report for the Saskatoon Freeway 

Comments: 
I live outside of Saskatoon and needed to add a neighbourhood to summit this comment. 

Grasslands are one of the most threatened ecosystems on the planet. 

The City of Saskatoon can lead Canada and the world on prairie protection by saying NO! to to building a major 
highway through the Northeast and Small Swales. 

Not only will this protect important Aspen Parkland natural areas, they inspired the Aspen Parkland Corridor. The 
corridor, when realized will connect habitat from BC to Minnesota. 

Saskatoon can make history by declaring the Northeast and Small Swales as the foundational home of this rewilding 
project. 

Be bold, the life support system of the planet needs you. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




